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From:                              Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:                               Friday, January 09, 2009 3:38 PM
To:                                   Olivia Jacobs
Cc:                                   Malcolm Leader-Picone; Saur, Robert; 
Carol@CarolAltwarg.com; dan@markussupply.com; Erik Lervaag; James 
Jacobs
Subject:                          RE: Request for one more week extension on 
RO0002949

 
Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal for the above referenced case is extended to 
Jauary 23, 2009.
 
Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Olivia Jacobs [OJacobs@clearwatergroup.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 09, 2009 12:25 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Malcolm Leader-Picone; Saur, Robert; Carol@CarolAltwarg.com; dan@markussupply.com; Erik 
Lervaag; James Jacobs 
Subject: Request for one more week extension on RO0002949

The Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report on the above case will go for PG&E review today; 
Clearwater staff would appreciate an additional week to ensure adequate participation of all involved 
parties.
 
Thanks for your attention to this detail.
 
Olivia Jacobs
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